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AWE Limited  
Half Year Results and webcast details 
 
AWE Limited will report its Half Year Results for FY2014-15 on Wednesday, 25 February 
2015. 
 
AWE will also webcast a presentation at 11:00am on the same day.  The presentation will 
review the profit results and discuss the forward plans and outlook for the Company.   
 
An archive of the webcast will be available on the AWE website following the conclusion of 
the event. 
 
The webcast link is available on our website at: 
http://www.awexplore.com/irm/content/investor_webcasts.html 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For information please see our website www.awexplore.com or contact: 
 
Matthew Sullivan 
Investor Relations & Public Affairs 
AWE Limited 
Phone: +61 2 8912 8022 
matthew.sullivan@awexplore.com 
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